
Brimham Rocks Adventure Farm  Class 1 had a lovely visit to the 
adventure farm last Tuesday.  The children were brilliantly behaved and 

really engaged with the activities.  
Thank you to all the parents and staff 
who made this little trip possible!   

Phonics Screening Check Meeting  
Parents of children in Year 1 are 
warmly invited to attend a phonics 
screening check meeting on Monday 
4th April at 3.45pm OR 5.30pm.  
Please make sure that you return your 
preferred time as soon as possible.  
Thank you. 

Ofsted Update Last 
Thursday I received 
the draft report from 

our recent inspection so you soon will receive the final 
version once it has been approved.  Hopefully it will be 
within the next two weeks.    

Thank you for your support last Friday.  We have raised a 
tremendous £80 for Comic Relief.  I hope the children 
enjoyed themselves as much as the staff! 

And finally…unfortunately we are seeing a rise in covid 
cases in school.  Although there is no longer a legal 
requirement to self-isolate following a positive test result, 
adults and children who test positive are advised to stay 
at home and avoid contact with other people for at least 
five days.  
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15 Mar - Class 1 to 
Brimham Adventure 
Farm 

15 Mar - PTFA 
Meeting 

18 Mar - Red Nose 
Day 

23 Mar - FGB 
meeting 

25 Mar - Great Big 
Litter Pick 

6 Apr - Class 3 to 
Malham 

8 Apr - Break up for 
Easter 

25 Apr - Back to 
school 

Pre School - Our theme 
this half term is: ‘Spring 

and Forest School’ 

Reception and Year 1 - Our 
theme this half term is: 
‘The Great Outdoors’ 

Year 2 and 3 - Our 
theme this half term 

is: ‘Nurturing Nurses’ 

Year 4, 5 and 6 - Our 
theme this half term is: 

‘Our Changing World’ 


